
McKenna, Neil

, From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 5:01 PM
To: MacKendrick, Andrew
Cc: Trogen, Emily; Deagle, Jordan; Ahmad, Cameron
Subject: Re: PSPC - Web posting of PPE received

I think if we can punt them to the end of the week it's better. Do we know if Anand is doing a "procurement day" this

week?

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 20, 2020, at 4:51 PM, MacKendrick, Andrew <Andrew.MacKendrick@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

1


